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Fall 2011

Good Morning!

Enclosed are the proposed population reports for each of your proposed Board 
of Directors districts based on Census 2010 data.  Also included is a map 
showing the Board districts as adjusted. I have also provided a statistical 
tabulation showing the 2010 population by race and Hispanic origin for each of 
the new board district and the entire district.

After you and your Board have had a chance to evaluate the proposed district 
reports and map, we will be ready to assist you with any changes that might still 
be required.  Once no further changes are required to the proposed Director 
districts, and the Board approves them, please submit, in writing/E-mail, your 
request for us to prepare the narrative Meets and Bounds descriptions. 

We will also be providing a Dept of Justice interchange files.  These are a file for 
your County's GIS department.  This is to allow them to create 'Shape' files. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (425) 867-8962 or 
bob.schweitzer@sammdata.com.

Sincerely,

Robert Schweitzer
Redistricting Project Manager 


